



20th February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

Welcome back after what we hope was a restful and busy half term. We look forward to hearing about the exciting things the children have been up to! Please remember to fill in the Half Term Snapshot sheet and bring it in as a talking point for us. If you have misplaced the sheet then don't worry, we have plenty of spares!

THIS HALF TERM

Our topic for this half term, along with reception, will be... SUPERHEROES! The children have shown a real interest in superheroes, especially in their role-play and we look forward to developing some personal superhero skills this half term. The children will be developing their fine motor skills through cutting and creating their own masks and superhero accessories, we will be thinking about our own superhero powers, telling our own superhero stories and looking at stories based around superheroes such as Super Daisy, Supertato and How to Save a Superhero. The children will also be thinking about superheroes in our community and we will have visits from the police and Firemen. In the last week of this extremely busy half term, we will be learning about Easter to prepare us for the holidays.

SUPERHERO PARTY!

On 24th March to end our Superhero topic, we will be having an Early Years superhero celebration! We ask for the children to come in dressed up as a superhero (this can be their favourite superhero or their own one that they have made). Super Mackinnon, Super Webster and Super Cheer are very excited for superhero party games, food and fun!!

WORLD BOOK DAY

On Thursday 2nd March it is World Book Day. On this special day, your child can come to school dressed as a favourite character from any book. To celebrate our love of books in Nursery, we would like the children to bring in a favourite book to share with their class. Also during this week Summercroft will have a visit from The Scholastic Book Fair (more information to follow).



NOTICES AND CORRESPONDENCE

Notices will be placed on the Notice board inside Nursery and also via Parentmail, so please keep a check on these. We will continue to put reminders up when a date or event is approaching. Please hand any correspondence to us in person in a named envelope as book bags are not necessarily checked daily.

WOW MOMENTS

Last term we really enjoyed reading and hearing the children talk about their personal achievements outside of school. Please do continue to fill in some 'wow moments' so we can continue to celebrate these achievements in school. Remember a wow moment is personal to your child and is based on their own individual achievement. Wow moments can be found in the cloakroom.

MUMMY AND ME CRAFT AFTERNOON



On Wednesday 22nd of March at 1:30pm we would like to invite the Mummies in for a fun and exciting craft afternoon in Nursery. If your child does not normally attend on a Wednesday and you would like to come, then please do come along at 1:30pm, the more the merrier!

LEARNING JOURNEY SHARING

This half term Learning Journey sharing will take place on Thursday 30th of March. Please come along between 3:15-5pm in Nursery to come and look at your child's book. This is a fantastic opportunity to take a look at all of the fantastic learning they have been doing. We look forward to seeing you there.

FINALLY

We hope you enjoy hearing about all of the fun and exciting things happening this half term. Remember we are always here if you need to talk to us. ©

Many Thanks,

Miss Webster and Mrs Jolley

